A message from the UK Safer Internet Centre - 18/12/2017

‘Safer Internet Day, Tuesday 6th Feb 2018
To help schools, youth groups, police and wider get involved we have created Education Packs and SID TV films, which focus on online relationships and digital empathy. 

These include engaging lesson plans, activities, and films tailored for 3-7s, 
7-11s, 11-14s, 14-18s and for parents and carers.  We are also very excited to announce that everyone's favourite puppets, Red and Murphy are back again for SID TV!’

Although these are aimed mainly at schools and parents / carers, do take a look if you are planning to get involved with SID.

If the links above don’t work, cut and paste this link:

https://www.saferinternet.org.uk/safer-internet-day/2018/education-packs
The safeguarding pages of the county website have a number of links to other resources, so do take a look – if the link doesn’t work, cut and paste….

https://www.durhamscouts.org.uk/for-members/safeguarding/
